
 

 

Santa Rita, Yoro, October 3, 2013 

Ms. 
Katleen Price 
Director 
Mission Of Love 
 
 
Dear Kathy: 

Serve this to thank you on our behalf and on behalf of all persons who have benefited 
from the help of Mission of Love. 

From this tragedy happened to our country where Hurricane Mitch destroyed much of our 
infrastructure and where thousands of our compatriots, the poorest and most needy in 
our Honduras, the presence of aid from Mission of Love has been invaluable, help is has 
remained constant for these thousands of Hondurans who require a helping hand and 
found Mission of Love an open heart and solidarity with the needs of the most 
disadvantaged. 

Thanks Kathy for the help that since 1998 we have been receiving, gives us much hope 
and reafirms our view that the world and especially the United States of America, there 
are many friends of our country. 

Reiterate our willingness to continue helping better, providing a contact to arrive aid 
where it is most needed. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Julio Antonio Galdamez 

 


